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2 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Collection for donations for the Ukraine  
 
Thanks to an idea from our local community, we have decided to have a drop off point at the 
D@rt, here at Wildern, so that local people can also donate items to help in the Ukraine.  If you 
are aware of anyone in the community that wishes to donate please forward these details on.  
 
Please bring any of the items from the list below between 3.30pm and 5.00pm on Thursday 3 
March 2022 to the D@rt  
 
Please read below the guidance for what items are currently needed: 
 

● Wet wipes 
● Nappies 
● Bandages 
● Plasters 
● Baby Food (jars, pouches, with long use by dates) 
● Feminine Sanitary products 
● Toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrushes, soap ,shampoo etc) 
● Food (nonperishables, pasta, jars and tins)  
● Blankets  

 
We have been liaising with the Polish Social Club as the link to sending out these donations and 
they cannot confirm that they will be taking donations later than Friday due to the ever changing 
situation. This is why the turnaround is so quick this week. Any support will be gladly received. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs D Yates 
Charity and Community Co-ordinator  
 
 
 


